

29.01.2018 2018/9

Başkan

R. Yeşim Belli

Başkan Yardımcısı Zerrin Ateş Nuray Başar

> Genel Sekreter Filiz Pehlivan

Sayman Zeynep Akıncı

**Üyeler** Gülder Başar Aylin Tekin Esra Öztürk Hikmet Barutçu Dear Deniz,

I would like to thank you for providing exceptional service during our members visit to Houston in the week of October 24,2016. Your personal commitment to making our visit shows a success exceeded our expectations.

You have become a trusted resource and partner from the moment you began working with us. Your enthusiasm for the event and dedication to providing Ankara Women Entrepreneurs and Support Association (ANGIKAD) with timely and efficient solutions made our visit a success. It is noticed on our part that you took the time to personally ensure that entire event was setup properly and managed with ultimate perfection.

We at ANGIKAD are very satisfied and happy to work with you and are looking forward to a long-lasting relationship.

Sincerely,

Yeşim Belli President ANGIKAD

Angora Bulvarı Vadikent90 Sitesi 2007 Sokak N0:41 Beysukent Ankara

www.angikad.org.tr dernek@angikad.org.tr Tel:+90 (312) 236 27 68 Faks:+90 (312) 236 27 69